
BURT TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT 

Burt Township intends to submit an application for federal financial assistance to the USDA Rural 
Development for funds to make improvements to the water system.  

The proposed project includes replacing water mains, valves, hydrants around town, as well as 
equipment improvements at the water control building. 

The water project to be funded by Rural Development is estimated to cost between $1,750,000 to 
$2,250,000.    

The water project has an anticipated construction window of 2024-2025. 

Burt Township will hold a public meeting at 7 pm on January 9, 2024, to discuss the project and 
answer any questions. 

Sheri Shafer, Township Supervisor 

Burt Township is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 


